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January 6, 2014: Volume XVIII – Issue 1
WELCOME TO THE SPRING 2014 SESSION!
CUE TIP OF THE WEEK: RENEW YOUR APA MEMBERSHIP!
It’s the beginning of the calendar year, which means everyone needs to renew his or her APA membership for 2014.  You can renew your membership in your team packet – or renew online via your personal member services account!  If you haven’t set up your account yet, then go to www.poolplayers.com to register for your free account!  You can check your personal stats, team schedules and stats, MVP points, and all kinds of great stuff with your free member services account!  If you have questions or need help, please contact either Vicki or Shyne. 
THE BOUNTY HUNT CONTINUES…
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Josh Hicks from “Ball Droppers” – there’s a bounty on your head this week.  Play and win your match this Tuesday and your match is free!  If his opponent (the bounty hunter) wins, then the bounty hunter plays for free!  
TOURNAMENT REMINDER!
The fall 2013 session Tri-Cup tournament for qualified 8-ball teams will take place on Saturday, January 25th at City Billiards.  Doors open at 11:00am; Player meeting at 11:45am; Tournament starts at 12:00pm.  At least four teams from the Tri-Cup will advance to the Local Team Championship tournament in June to play for a free trip to Las Vegas to compete in the National Team Championship!

NEWSLETTER NEWS…

Next week we will be announcing the dates of our new SCOREKEEPING CLINICS for all APA members.  Please check this newsletter every week – and share it with your entire team – for updates and announcements about events, tournaments, and announcements in the Blue Ridge APA!  You can also read the newsletter for this week – and past session archives – online at www.blueridgeAPA.com. 
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